
 

 

 

ADDENDUM I 

 

WCS RFB #1368   

 Centennial High School Walk-in Cooler/Freezer Replacement  

  

RELEASE DATE:  March 28, 2025  

 

IMPORTANT REMINDER TO  

POTENTIAL BIDDERS 
 

The pre-bid meeting for this project is taking place on Thursday, April 3, 2025 at 2:00 pm. 

This is an onsite meeting at Centennial High School.  Attendance is highly encouraged 

and strongly recommended. This will be an opportunity for potential bidders to evaluate 

the site, scope and onsite circumstances/conditions. It will also be the appropriate 

opportunity for bidders to inquire and ask questions. After the pre-bid meeting – the WCS 

Food Service Director will relay any/all questions and answers to the WCS Purchasing 

Dept.   

 

Purchasing will prepare an Addendum and release it to the potential bidders. To reiterate 

this will be the only time the site will be available before the bid opening and a prime 

opportunity for Q and A’s along with site inspection. We have received several calls and 

emails in the last few days – asking questions. We are not participating in Q and A’s 

through this method of calls and emails. We have full intentions to address all Q and A’s 

that are brought to our attention during the pre-bid meeting. Please make sure you address 

your question to James Remete Food Service Director.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Purchasing Department 

1320 West Main Street Suite 202 

Franklin, Tennessee 37064-3700 

Phone (615) 472-4010 

Fax (615) 472-5609 

 

 

 


